
Philippians 1:3-5   I thank my God in all my remembrance of you, 
always offering prayer with joy in my every prayer for you all, in the view of your 
participation in the gospel from the first day until now.   

We are grateful for your continued support of Blessings of Joy (BOJ).   

 We want to share with you Good News 
from Uganda!   

 
 

                                          

        

 

“Days for Girls” hygiene kits made 
it to Mweruka Junior School (MJS) 
in March.  Dr. Kathy Parks traveled 
to Uganda to deliver the kits and 
helped to educate the girls.  Many 
hands from Oklahoma State 
University medical students and 
women of Redeemer Covenant 
Church contributed to the making 
of the kits that will keep our girls 
in school.  www.daysforgirls.org 

During our last concluded 
gospel mission in early April, 
over three hundred people 
gave their lives to Christ.  We 
thank all our partners and 
supporters,  
Solomon 



 Solomon loves his time with Blessing 
of Joy’s children. Since returning to 
Uganda, he has been able to spend 
time at Mweruka Junior School, 
overseeing, teaching and interacting 
with the students, teachers and 
support staff. The MJS kitchen is 
complete.  A library has been built and 
is awaiting books.  With so little, God 
has accomplished so much.  Look at the 
joy on the faces of these children, yet 
their life stories have brought Solomon 
to tears. We are praying for more 
blessings and joy to come. We hope to 
increase the number of sponsored 
children.   

                                                       

  

          

We look forward to the love and care from a medical mission arriving in August, 
with Dr. Stan and Barbara Grogg, ARNP, plus their team from Power of a Nickel. 

www.powerofanickel.org 

Contact us at: Info@Blessingsofjoy.com      Friend us on Facebook:  www.blessingsofjoy.com 

Write/Donate to:     Blessings of Joy, Inc. - A 501 (c) (3) organization 

P.O. Box 701143 

Tulsa, OK 74170   

A van donated by The Bridge Church, 
Bixby, OK enables Solomon and Benon to 
reach more people with the Gospel and 
provides BOJ with much needed 
transportation.  They are planning to visit 
a prison to give the gift of hope and 
forgiveness in May and June.  


